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Hello Mr. Howe, 

In Minnesota we care for our families and for one another regardless of where you come from or 
what you look like. This includes access to jobs and service, which people without a driver's 
license cannot get to. Immigrants are hardest hit. 
  
Please pass Driver's License For All, so that all of us are safer. Someone with a license has to 
pass a road test and they can get insurance. Someone with a license has less incentive to leave 
the scene of an accident. 

Thank you. 

--  

Katherine DuGarm 

 


